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PYMBLE LADIES COLLEGE - GREY HOUSE 
PRECINCT (SSD-17424905) 

 

8 September 2022 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel appointed to determine the State Significant 
development application for the proposed Pymble Ladies College - Grey House Precinct 
(SSD-17424905) advises that the Public Meeting scheduled for Monday 12 September 2022 
has been cancelled due to a low number of speaker registrations.  
 
Instead, the Commission is in the process of contacting those who registered to speak at the 
public meeting in order to set up individual meetings with the Panel to allow those people to 
have their say on the Project directly to the Panel. In accordance with the Commission’s 
Transparency Policy, the Commission will publish transcripts of those meetings. 
 
The Commission is also accepting written submissions on the Project. If you want to have 
your say, you can submit your comments in writing to the Commission via email, post or our 
online portal: https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/have-your-say. 
 
The deadline for written submissions is 5pm AEST on 19 September 2022. 
 
The Commission also wishes to correct an error in its previous media release, dated 
Wednesday 24 August 2022, regarding the Commission’s consideration of the present case.  
The Commission confirms that the Application has been referred to the Commission as Ku-
ring-gai Council has made a submission to the Department on the Application by way of 
objection – not, as previously stated, because of more than 50 objections having been made 
in respect of the application. 
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